






▪ Reception and KS1 will be teaching this daily

▪ Some children that need further revision or support may be receiving 
intervention during the day as well. 

▪ In KS2 – staff and children will be using the intervention resources to teach the 
children with gaps. They will also be using the support materials in class. 

▪ All phonics displays and resources need to be using the Anima Phonics scheme in 
order to ensure continuity and consistency

▪ All lessons will take a similar structure so children know what to expect of them

▪ All children will be assessed initially using their assessment resources to work 
out where to start



Each sound has an 
action, a song, and 
a poem. 





• Initially, the books children read from are fully decodable. 

• This means they must be composed almost entirely of words 
made up of sounds that a child has learned up to that point.

• The children will be coming home with an anima phonics book 
when appropriate. This book will focus on a sound the children 
are learning or a sound that they have previously learned.



As the 
children in 
Reception 
and Year 1 

learn 
sounds, 

there are 
these 

sheets that 
may come 
home for 

you to 
practise. 



The children in KS1 will also take a book home as a shared 
book.  

How to read a Shared Book? 
• The other book that they come home with will be a shared book. 

• The children may want to attempt to read some of the words in these books 
using the skills they are developing but we would not expect them to be able to 
read without support. 

• You may wish to use this book as a bedtime story, or ask the children to listen 
to you read the book and then retell the story using the pictures. 

• Some children learn to read without using their phonics. Please let us know in 
the reading diaries how you feel they are getting on. 



▪We have given you a leaflet with 
Anima Phonics information 

▪More information will be on the 
website and sent home from class 
teachers when appropriate. 



ANY QUESTIONS?

Please email me or your class teacher if you have 
any questions on our phonic scheme:

Mrs Daniel – staff16@croft.staffs.sch.uk
Mrs Richards – staff15@croft.staffs.sch.uk
Mrs Astley – staff31@croft.staffs.sch.uk
Mrs Challinor – staff04@croft.staffs.sch.uk
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